
In Drawing club…
This week, we have enjoyed looking at ‘Where the wild 
things are’, going on an adventure to a far away land full of 
wonderful creatures. The children have drawn lovely pictures 
of their own ‘wild things’ and written imaginative sentences 
about what they are building and what our characters 
bedroom turns into.

Key dates: 
Games morning - 

The next games 
morning will be on  
Friday 16th May 

Bank holiday- 
Monday 5th May

Please remember 
to send your child 
in with a sun hat 
and suncream 
already applied.

 

In maths this week… 
We have been finding ways to make the number 5; we have been using 
the song ‘5 little kittens’ to support our learning- we can sing it to you 
if you ask! We had to help work out how many were on the bed and 
how many were hiding under it. We then moved on to looking at the 
numbers 6, 7, 8 and 9. We noticed we could make them by using ‘5 and 
a bit’ so the number 8 is 5 and 3 more. We experimented making them 
in this way using counters and then saying what they have made, for 
example ‘7 is made of 5 and 2. 5 and 2 make 7’.

Other areas of learning…
This week, the children have enjoyed all the activities we have 
done linked to ‘Where the wild things are’. We have been making 
‘wild thing’ masks using our cutting, sticking and creative skills.  
During circle time, we have been thinking about times we have 
felt wild and what that looked like. We have been enjoying the 
beautiful weather and today went on a ‘wild rumpus’ around the 
school.

How to help at home…
Go on a walk in the woods and see how many animals you spot.
With plates of food- can they subitise how many chips/sausages 
they have. Can they spot ‘5 and a bit’ on their plate?

Useful links: 

EYFS Newsletter - Friday 25th April 2025
Ambition  Belonging  Courage     

https://www.facebook.com/Billingshurstprimary
https://www.facebook.com/Billingshurstprimary
https://www.instagram.com/billingshurstprimaryacademy/
https://www.facebook.com/bpabees
https://www.facebook.com/bpabees
https://www.billingshurstprimary.org.uk/web/
https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/


Our week in photos… Key dates: 

We have decided 
that we will do a 

couple more games 
mornings 

throughout the 
summer term, here 

are the first few 
dates - 

Friday 16th May 

Useful links: 

EYFS Newsletter - Friday 28th March 2025
Ambition  Belonging  Courage     

https://www.facebook.com/Billingshurstprimary
https://www.facebook.com/Billingshurstprimary
https://www.instagram.com/billingshurstprimaryacademy/
https://www.facebook.com/bpabees
https://www.facebook.com/bpabees
https://www.billingshurstprimary.org.uk/web/
https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/

